
 
 
 

RECALL LETTER 
 
 
May 21, 2024 

 

RE: Frozen Half Shell Oyster KR-15-SP Lot#B231227 & B240103 

 

Khee Trading, Inc. announcing a voluntary RECALL for frozen half 

shell oyster that was processed by JBR (KR15SP) with the lot number 

B231227(Harvest Date: 12/27/2023) and B240103(Harvest Date: 

1/3/2024) that Khee Trading, Inc. These oysters with given lot numbers 

may possibly contaminated with Norovirus and is subject to further 

investigation.  

 

If you still have the existing inventory of above mentioned frozen half 

shell oyster purchased from Khee Trading, Inc. with the LOT# 

B231227(Harvest Date: 12/27/2023) or B240103(Harvest Date: 

1/3/2024) both packed by JBR (KR-15SP), please stop distribution 

immediately and await for further instruction. Also, please contact your 

customers and notify them to stop serving mentioned product and 

return all unopened cartons back to the seller and discard the existing 

opened carton. 

 

Sincerely, 

Simon Lee 

Director of Operations 
 


